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High fatality rate prompts action by construction industry
Weanasday, 15 May 2007

WITH a fatality rate higher than any other industry in Australia,
the construction sector has been forced to address the
unacceptably high death and injury rates of workeérs on Australian
building sites.

The Australian building and construction industry has
developed a Voluntary Code of Practice (WOOF), as part
of the Safer Construction Project commissionad by
Engineers Australia, to help prevent further fatalities and
injuries during construction Processes,

Om average, one worker a week dies on construction sites in Australia and many
maore are senously imjured.

Chairman of the Enginears Australia Taskforoe on Construction Safety Bill Wild,
also chief operating officer of Leighton Holdings, said this fatality rate was three
times the national average.

“The WCOE has been davelopead to reduce this rate of injury and decrease
unmecessary regulation across states. The WCOP is voluntary rather than
mandatory,” he said.

It is designed to integrate occupational health and safety inbo strategic decsion
makirg by owners, dients, designers and constructions in order to reduce
workplace injuries within the construction industrg.”

The Cooperative Rasearch Centre fiar Construction Inngwvation is providing the
industry res2arch leadership in coordinating and funding the project.

The WCOP is Being circulatbed to kay industry groups as part of a thres-manth
consultation process,

Wild said it weould Be g guide For policy development in this ares and By
providing Feadback b0 the initiative, industry would be aile to shaps the
procurament, design, constructon and commissioning of safer projacts in the
future.

The WCOF and guidelines for providing feedback are available at www
construction-innovation.info

The deadline for feedback submissions is June 22,



